

Sebright Primary School

Audrey Street, Goldsmiths Row, London E2 8QH T: 020 7739 653 I E: Admin@sebright.hackney.sch.uk

Important Dates

Monday 5th September – first day of Summer Term

Monday 5th September – Year 6 start their swimming lessons.

Other term dates can be found on the website: https://www.sebright.hackney.sch.uk/aboutus/calendar

Newsletter for Parents for Friday 22nd July

Dear Parents/Carers,

WOW! I cannot believe that we are at the end of the school year and what a busy year it has been. As at times, we have two members of staff leaving us. Mr Trevor Conner, MUSIC Teacher extraordinaire, who is relocating to France and Mr Adolfo Arribus, superb SPANISH Teacher, who is relocating back to Spain. They will be sadly missed by children, staff and parents. I would like to say THANK YOU to both for their great commitment to the children of Sebright, who have learnt so much from both. We are also welcoming back Ms Sophia Coppen from maternity leave as well as welcoming our new Music Teacher Mr George Bunn and the Blossom Federation's new Spanish Teacher Ms Sara Alonso.

Fund Raising

I would like to thank our parents for all their support to raise funds for our community as well as the school. A big thank you to the parents who organised our Eid celebration and raised £250 for St. Joseph's Hospice. Our parents also raised £300 for Year 6 so that they could have a pizza party and to help subsidies the costs of the Year 6 Hoodies. Another thank you to everyone who helped with the Summer Fair, parents, children and staff members. The Friends of Sebright raised an amazing £2,900. This money will be used to reinvigorate our book corners, buy lots of diverse new books and put some aside for other exciting initiative.

Website Learning

Please keep an eye on our website for new learning opportunities we will be launching Doodle learning and a new website page for reading.

Sebright Standards

The Standard of the Week is highlighted below:

- Treat yourself and others with respect;
- Treat all property with respect;
- Behave sensibly and safely around the school;
- Achieve your best at all time;
- Be kind and help others;
- Listen without interrupting;
- Respond to an instruction straight away;
- Always be in control of your own behaviour.

Please use these when you are talking about behaviour with your child.









I hope you all have a marvellous summer and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 5th September 2022 for another action packed year at Sebright.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Terry Corpe Head of School







